
Lewis & Clark College Class of 2011 Reunion: June 23-26, 2016 

 

 

 

May 2016 marks five years since we graduated from Lewis & Clark College. Whoa! In order to 

mark this joyous occasion, a small group of your friends are working on throwing an exceptional 

Alumni Weekend bash on June 23-26, 2016 and it’s gonna be rad.  

 

This is a great opportunity to get together, in a time when our college needs a lot of love and 

support. Let’s come back and talk about the issues with which the Lewis & Clark community is 

grappling, and help remind ourselves and others why Lewis & Clark is a meaningful place to be. 

 

Let’s go get lost in the ravine again and wander through Narnia. Do you miss Betty and Bon-ing 

for dinner at 4:45 pm? Do you feel guilty and finally want to return those event signs you stole? 

Did you know that Maggie’s has beer now?! THAT’S new. Let’s drink legally on campus and 

toast the dreams of our younger selves. 

 

Seriously though, we know you’re all out there doing important and interesting things. We know 

that the class of 2011 has already and will continue to make important contributions to the 

greater Lewis & Clark community. Reunion weekend is a fantastic time to reconnect and trade 

adventures. Come back to the hill this June and honor yourselves, your classmates, and all of 

those current students figuring it all out. 

 

Call all your friends, check out the website at go.lclark.edu/college/reunion/2011 where you can 

find who is registered and encourage people to sign up. We also have the 2011 Facebook group, 

Lewis and Clark Seniors 2011, so please start posting nostalgic and humiliating photos now. If 

you register before March 21, events are 50% off, including the campus pub crawl for $8 and 

the food cart social for $12--even you can afford that! Immerse yourself in your college 

memories and stay in the dorms with your favorite roommate (cheapest apartment in Portland!). 

 

If you have any questions, Dith Pamp ’11 is our L&C staff representative to help organize us and 

she can be reached at 503-768-7955 or dithpamp@lclark.edu. Of course you can contact any of 

us as well. 

 

Once a Pio, Damn the Man! 

 

Can’t wait to see you soon, 

Aukeem Ballard, Denise Banh, Maren Corbly, Eli Fabens, Molly Hetz, Anne Lindsley, Tessa 

Marzulla , Brook Mentire, Robert Monteiro, Dith Pamp, Liz Sinclair, Samantha Stein, Matt 

Yelin 
 


